
 

 DO YOU VALUE A SELF-REGULATED PROFESSION?  

 

Fellow engineers, 

 

For years now, I have warned about the threat to self-regulation in our profession.  That 

threat does not come from the Ontario government—a fabrication certain councillors 

have invented.  It comes from within, from our own council and the “experts” Council 

has been hiring to support its agenda.  The threat has been allowed to grow because 

90 % of us don't bother to vote! 

 

Bill Clinton once said, if you choose not to participate in politics, someone else 

will--and you probably won't like the outcome.  If things continue on their current 

path at PEO, I predict you won't like the outcome. 

 

Council's decisions hardly affect Council.  They affect us—it's our future, our 

profession.  We provide engineering services and protect the public interest.  The 

profession's needs and the public interest are not mutually exclusive. 

 

 

 GREG WOWCHUK  

 for Vice President 

EXPERIENCED  ●  RESPONSIVE  ●  RESPONSIBLE   

 

PLEASE VOTE!!! 

 

https://www.gregwowchuk.ca/
https://www.gregwowchuk.ca/

